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President’s Message 

CHANGE....

As FALL approaches things change, the 
coolness at night, coloring in the 
leaves,the sun setting earlier and earlier 
and the COST of fuel going UP! All these 
things happen usually around this time of 
the year and we start a NEW SEASON!

With this NEW SEASON approaching, let 
us as a Club take a look at a very unique 
opportunity that is right in front of us. This 
opportunity is a relationship! Yes. a 
relationship that includes quite a few 
NEW members. All you nubies, Listen 
UP! 

This is YOUR opportunity, even if it is not 
in person to talk, hamboneto@gmail.com, 
and get that relationship thing started. I 
would like the chance to let you know 
who we are as a Club (family), what are 
things we do,and when we do them. You 
can ask ANYBODY in this Club and they 
will say" Oh, Tony he loves to talk." Here 
is your chance. Shoot me an email.

Change comes even for the Vets who 
have 20 years or more on the road. For 
some of them, this could be their LAST 
season, others might not attend as many 
Rallies as they have in the past. or just 
sell the Airstream for health reasons. 
Whatever the reason, I personally want 
you Nubies to get to know us and 
LISTEN to some of the stories that 
circulate at our campfires!

Now, I was happy to hear that the 
weather at the Fiddlers Rally actually 
cooperated for a NICE change! I am also 
happy to hear that the rally was a great 
success and all went well. Great job 
RUSS & PJ

My wife and I would like to say to each 
one of you THANK YOU for the prayers 
and now may we All have the opportunity 
in this SEASON to say HAPPY 
THANKSGIVING!!!!!

Be safe out there, and we will "see you 
down the road".

Tony Olm
President of AAC

P.S. Nubies find the magic code I put in 
the letter and USE IT!!!

New Members 

Welcome to these new members 
that have joined the Alabama 
Airstream Club. We hope to see 
you soon at an upcoming event.


http://airstreamclub.org/alabama
http://region6.Airstreamclub.net
mailto:hamboneto@gmail.com


John & Lynn Dunaway









Jean-Pierre Fontana & Sharron 
Miller Fontana








James & Janice Robbins







Lindsay & Randy Shropshire









(Affiliate Members)


Area Meetings 

North Alabama & 
Birmingham Areas 

Submitted by 

Andrea Patterson


The North Alabama and the 
Birmingham areas will have a 

combined group luncheon at the 
All Steak Restaurant in Cullman 

on Dec 10 at 11:30.


Montgomery Area 
Submitted by

Paul Aehnlich


The Montgomery Area Dinner 
will be at Jan’s Beach House 
Grill, 850 Eastern Blvd, 
Montgomery, on Dec 15 at 6:00 
PM. Notify Paul Aehnlich at 
pca2@charter.net so that he can 
get a headcount.


Fiddler’s Rally Recap 

As noted earlier, the Fiddler’s 
Rally was a great success. There 
was great music, great weather, 
and great attendance. Russ & PJ 
Pry have done an outstanding 
job of planning and executing 
this rally. This year, they had the 
added bonus of having their two 
grandchildren Brennen (12) and 
Claire (10) with them for the rally. 
They are home schooled and the 
attached newsletter was an 
assigned project. See below:
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Upcoming Events 

Joint Rally with 
Pensacola Airstream 

Club 
February 17-20, 2022

Mystic Springs Cove


591 Mystic Springs Rd

McDavid, FL 32568


Alabama Airstream Club 
State Rally 

April 21-24, 2022

Anchors Aweigh RV Resort


Foley, AL  

65th International Rally 
July 23-29, 2022 

Fryeburg, ME 

Old Time Fiddler’s 
Convention Rally 
Sep 27 - Oct 2, 2022 

Athens, AL 

See you down the road 

John Rylee, Editor 
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